
 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 
 
 
As a precautionary measure, it has been decided to use Gate Number 02 for the entry of all wharf clerks 
arriving at the Hambantota International Port to clear vehicles. Vehicles that have been cleared will also 
leave through Gate Number 02. This measure will come into effect from the 27th April 2020.  
 
We instruct that everyone kindly follow these instructions.  
 
 
 
Thanking you, 
The Management  
Hambantota International Port Group (Private) Limited. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


